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Health & Safety
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ACTING AREA DIRECTOR: K A DOBSON

Huntingdon District Council Our Ref: 03/TIW/PAM
Pathfinder House

St Mary's Street Date:

HUNTINGDON dd APR 1934
Cambridgeshire
PE18 6TN

Dear Sir

ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION ACT 1990 PART 1
AUTHORISATION FOR A TIMBER PROCESS

Thank you for consulting the Health and Safety Executive about the above application for
authorisation for a timber process consisting of the manufacturing treatment, extraction and
combustion of timber at David Smith (St Ives) Limited submitted by Mr M A Smith.
Details of the application are noted for our records.

This process involves the use of, or may give rise to, substances likely to be subject to the
Control of Substances Hazardous to Health Regulations 1988 (COSHH). Occupational
exposure limits for a range of substances have been assigned under COSHH. Details of these
standards are given in the current edition of Guidance Note EH40, available from HSE Books,
PO Box 1999, Sudbury, Suffolk CO10 6FS.

You may also wish to know that the Notifications of Installations Handling Hazardous
Substances Regulations 1982 and/or the Control of Industrial Major Accident Hazards
Regulations 1984 apply to these premises.

I confirm that HSE is responsible for enforcing health and safety legislation at these premises.
In our assessment of this application we have not identified significant elements of conflict or
ambiguity with health and safety at work issues. However, if your consideration of the
application suggests that these conflicts might develop, then please let me know. I should be
pleased to discuss these with you before you make a determination.

It is suggested that the following text may be a useful reminder to the applicant and could be
included in any covering letter sent with the authorisation:

"This authorisation is issued under Part 1 of the Environmental Protection Act 1990.
The respon31b111t1es you have under legislation for health, safety and welfare in the
workplace remain in force."
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When the authorisation is issued I would be grateful if you would forward a copy to me for
retention so that it may be consulted at any future visit to the premises.

Yours faithfully

AN 2N

T M WOOLMER
HM Acting Principal Inspector of Factories





